
BUDGET CONSULTATION 2005 / 2006

Plans are now being made to undertake consultation with the public in developing the Council’s spending and Council Tax proposals for 2005/06.

Last year the Council developed its approach to budget consultation by holding public meetings in three areas of the city (Salford, Eccles, Worsley) in November 2003 and January 2004. 

Following feedback at those meetings and consideration by Budget Scrutiny Committee, it is proposed to consult the public at each of the eight community committees in November 2004 about the 2005/06 budget. It is hoped that this will provide improved opportunity for the public to have their say about spending priorities and council tax.

In order to make the necessary arrangements and to publicise the meetings could you please let me know if you would be able to include an item on budget consultation on the agenda of your community committee in November 2004 or alternatively if you would prefer to hold a special meeting in your area.

The proposed format for budget consultation is as follows:

· Introduction by the chair/member of Budget Scrutiny Committee

· Budget and Council Tax overview

· Priorities from Quality of Life survey

· Impact of the Government’s Comprehensive Spending Review

· Feedback from members of community committees and the public on spending priorities and council tax levels

The length of time required for the presentation and discussion depends on the amount of feedback, but the introduction and presentation would take around 20 minutes and feedback could last for around one hour based on previous public budget consultation meetings.

In addition to the meetings in each community committee area it is also proposed to hold one public meeting at the Civic Centre towards the end of November 2004.
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Could you please respond to -

Carolyn Haslam, 

Customer Consultation and Liaison Officer, 

Law and Administration,

Salford Civic Centre

Chorley Road

Swinton

M27 5DA

Tel:

0161 793 3057

E-mail:
carolyn.haslam@salford.gov.uk

by Friday, 17th September 2004 so that the consultation process can be organised.

To:
Chairs of all Community Committees


All Neighbourhood Managers


All Area Co-ordinators
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